
From: C L   
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 11:15 AM 
To: Planning <planning@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Support for Alternative A in General Plan 
 
Dear City Council 
 
As a San Mateo resident for the past 22 years, I have witnessed many changes. Some good ones like 
more medical facilities and recreation opportunities, but also the crazy increase in traffic and crime in 
our city. Let's keep San Mateo a beautiful place to live by supporting a General Plan that includes no 
more than 30% growth in population. Please consider the needs of our School District as well. Can the 
School District handle more students? 
Please support alternative A. 
 
Thank you 
 
Cuau L. 
 




